
 

 

 
“The right of the people to bear arms, shall not be infringed.” 
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BUSINESS BAR 
 
Next Meeting Next meeting 
will be June, 13 2023 at 7pm 
with Supper at 6:30pm , meal 
will be Chicken and Salads for 
Dinner, $7 a plate. 
 
Building update:  
* Our drive way has built up a 
few pot holes and could use 
some filling. If you can help, 
please contact us. 
* We are still looking for a 
good used propane stove to 
replace our current stove. Our 
stove is not to code and can no 
longer be used. 
* We could also use a new 
Fridge as the big soda Cooler 
is on it’s last leg.  
If you know any one who may 
have one of these they are 
selling, please let us know. 
 
Membership & Dues 
We are having discussion on 
changing membership 
renewals all to one month, 
likely September when the 
combination is changed.  For 
those that renew at different 
times, Pro rated renewals are 
being looked at.  More to come 
on the subject after the Board 
Meeting May 30th. 
Dues may be brought up to 
date by sending a check made 
out to the Club to:  
Lunenburg Sportsmen’s Club 
at PO Box 523 
Lunenburg MA 01462 
Or bring your dues to the club 
during a member meeting or 
contact Lindsey Melvin our 
new member secretary at 
linjade_7@hotmail.com    
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Gun Safety Classes.: As we have not offered classes at the club since the power 
issue.  Eric Mabie and Tom Spinelli have agreed to offer classes. If you have any 
questions and would like to take a class please email: 
info@lunenburgsportsmensclub.org and they can help you. 
 
Rifle and Pistol:  The ranges have been cleaned up. Thank you to all that came on 
May 6th to help with that. 
***The Pistol and Rifle ranges will be closed for an archery tournament being 
held on the rifle range on June 4th from 8am to 3pm They will also be closed 
Saturday for setting up from 1pm on. On June 18th the Pistol Range will be closed 
for the day due to the New England Sectionals. 
 
Building Target Frame instructions have been posted on the website Firearms 
page for you to make and use at the ranges when practicing.  Follow the 
measurements and you should be good to go.   
 
Rules to remember:  Please keep all shots in the Berm, no skeet, trap or hand 
thrown items.  Shot guns to be sighted in with SLUGS only and within 25 yrds of 
the berm. No shooting before 8:00AM Monday thru Saturday and no Shooting 
before 9:00am on Sunday.  Be sure and fly the Red Flag in the red box on the Flag 
Pole. Remember shooting needs to cease a ½ hour before sunset Be Safe and have 
a good Day. Thank you.   
 

Archery Lessons: We Are nearing the end of our 8 week session ending on June 
10th.  We will be doing walk ins for the summer at 10am only. The first summer 
day will be July 8th as have a few tournaments directly after this session ends. 
 If you would like more information on the archery lessons, please contact 
Carmen Sarver via text at 978-732-8816 or email at dcjs@comcast.net for 
questions.    All indoor practice nights have closed for the summer as we are now 
concentrating on outdoor tournaments. 
 
Archery League: We have completed our indoor Leagues for the season.  Our 
next league will start on September 20th 2023.  If you would like to join our fall 
League or would like more information, please contact Carmen at 978-732-8816 
or email dcsj@comcast.net  
 
Archery Tournaments –The MA Senior Games Archery Tournament will be 
June 4th on the Rifle Range. Both Pistol and Rifle ranges will be closed for the 
day until approx 3pm. They will also be closed for set up on Saturday June 3rd at 
1pm on. There is an MFAA tournament being held June 18th 2023, The New 
England Section.  The Pistol Range will be closed until 4pm that day. 
 


